
Highvale Primary Community Group News 
 

 Here are the events we have planned for this term and 
some reminders about our fundraising activities. We will 

also send out notices via School Stream and our 
Facebook group, so stay tuned for further details. 

 

If you can help with our events, contact us at 
highvalepcg@gmail.com. Thank you! 

 

 

Events 
 

Pyjama Day – Monday 17th May 

Students and staff can come to school dressed in their pyjamas and enjoy a special morning tea. 
Snack packs (cinnamon donut, packet of chips and Freddo Frog) can be ordered via Qkr! by 
midnight Wednesday 12th May. We will need volunteers from 10am to 10:30am to help sort the 
snack packs and deliver to classes. If you can help, contact us at highvalepcg@gmail.com. 

 
Silver Coin Fundraiser – Monday 7th June to Monday 21st June 
Students can bring to school silver coins to add to the collection in their classroom. At the end of 
the fundraiser, the three classes with the most money will win prizes! 

 
End of term pizza lunch – Friday 25th June 
Students can celebrate the last day of term with a pizza lunch in the MPC. Orders will be available 
via Qkr! closer to the time. We will need volunteers from 12pm to 1pm to help set up, serve food 

and pack up. If you can help, contact us at highvalepcg@gmail.com. 
 

Fundraising 
 

Small Ideas 
We have a new fundraiser with Small Ideas Melbourne – Australia’s #1 discount voucher program 
for families with kids aged 0-12 years old. The deals and discounts include play centres, family 

activities, local attractions, kid-friendly cafes and birthday party venues across Victoria and 
interstate. Annual digital memberships are $34.95 (plus GST). For every membership purchased, 
the school will receive $10. To purchase, go to smallideas.com.au/fundraisers/support/?id=21653. 
 

Reminders 
 

Weekly lunches 
Weekly lunches rotate between Bakers Delight, Subway and sushi every Wednesday. Once a 

term, the Instrumental Music Program has a Loud Lunch pizza lunch. Orders can be made via 
Qkr! up until the Saturday prior to the scheduled lunch. 
 
We have a new sushi supplier, Yes Sushi in Vermont South, with a new menu and pricing. Please 

note that sushi items may contain seafood, sesame, gluten and egg. 
 
Joining the HPCG or the helpers register 
If you would like to be added to the HPCG’s helpers register for 2021 and would be willing to 

receive emails from us about our upcoming events, please fill in the form on School Stream. 
 
If you are interested in joining the HPCG, we would love to hear from you! We meet once a month 
on Wednesday nights via Zoom. Contact us at highvalepcg@gmail.com. 
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